Dear Sir/Madam

Horsham District Council is inviting comments on the Draft Local Plan (2019-2036) for a six
week period of consultation between 17 February and 30 March 2020.

The Local Plan will guide development and help shape the way the physical, economic, social
and environmental characteristics of Horsham District will change up to and beyond 2036. It is
important to note that the Draft Local Plan does not form council policy at this stage.

The consultation document and supporting background documents, including a Sustainability
Appraisal are available to view on our website: https://www.horsham.gov.uk/planning/local-

plan

We strongly encourage that comments are submitted using our online consultation
system: https://strategicplanning.horsham.gov.uk/consult.ti/[.ocalPlanReview/consultationHome

Hard copies of the Draft Local Plan can also be viewed at:

* Horsham District Council Offices, Parkside, Chart Way, Horsham, RH12 1RL (between
9am and 5pm on weekdays); and
* In all Horsham District libraries during normal opening hours (full details of details of
libraries and their opening hours are available to view on our
website: https://www.horsham.gov.uk/planning/local-plan/regulation-18-consultation
If you have any further queries please contact a member of the Strategic Planning Team on

01403 215398 or email strategic.planning@horsham.gov.uk

Kind regards

Strategic Planning
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